



Print - Close Window

Date: Tue, 16 Aug 2005 10:08:00 -0700 (PDT)

"Amy Chute" <amychute1@yahoo.com>

Subject: Steve Scroggs Comments

"Sheryi Sherman" <ssherman@townofchapelhill.org> To:

Helio Sheryi,

Here are the comments I received today from Steve Scroggs, Assistant Superintendent for Chapel Hill/Carrboro Schools, regarding the Maywood connector. Mr. Scroggs wanted to make it clear that he is not speaking on behalf of the school board, since they have not had a chance to discuss it formally. These comments reflect his personal viewpoint. Please forward this on to the Transportation Board members for testing the second of the s for tonight's meeting.

Thank you. Amy Chute 968-9955

Steve Scroggs <sscroggs@chccs.k12.nc.us> wrote:

Date: Tue, 16 Aug 2005 12:06:05 -0400 Subject: Re: 4pm deadline To: "Amy Chute" <amychute1@yahoo.com> From: "Steve Scroggs" sscroggs@chccs.k12.nc.us

The most important issue is getting children safely to a bus stop. It doesn't necessarily matter if the bus goes through a neighborhood. The important question to ask is, "Do I have a safe pickup spot?" A cul de sac or dead end street with enough room to turn a bus around with out backing up is a safe stop. No one crosses the street and there is no through traffic.

Do You Yahoo!? Tired of spam? Yahoo! Mail has the best spam protection around http://mail.yahoo.com